SEPTEMBER, 2011 OKLAHOMA FREIGHT AND PASSENGER RAIL PLAN UPDATE

September has been dedicated to the continued writing of draft reports for railroad overviews, and
freight flow analysis. Work continues to be focused on the production of Tech Memos that will be
produced for review and for submittal to the Federal Railroad Administration as part of the State Rail
Planning process required by PRIIA 2008.



